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Don’t normally get involved but when you guys want to start hitting the poor mans wallet it is wrong.Take away #2
oil what about looking at all these diesel trucks using it and probly a bunch of semis,heavy equipment without
federal mandated omission controls on them.You for one Mr.Ward should know.Wood been burnt here for many
years people that depend on it are not even considered federal funds are all you guys worry about well federal funds
are our tax dollars.You guys are trying so hard to get everyone on y’alls natural gas kick more expensive and less
efficient.Get rid of number 2.Who is gonna pay to clean everyone’s tanks to accept #1.Tanks that have been coated
for many years will release buildup to mess up people’s furnaces not much thought on that I suppose.
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